
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY E-FILING & GROUND MAIL 
 
 
December 4th, 2008 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. Transmission Rates Application (EB-2008-0272) 
 
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No. 1, Part 5, in the above-
captioned matter, please be advised that the Independent Electricity System Operator is 
not planning to file written evidence; however, this position may changed depending on 
the interrogatories filed by intervenors and Board Staff. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
cc. Mr. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc. (By Email) 
 Mr. Don Rogers, Counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. (By Email) 
 All Intervenors 
 


